
Attorney General; Minister for Electoral Affairs

Our ref: 67-35025

Hon Alanna Clohesy MLC
President of the Legislative Council
Parliament House

Dear President

LATE TABLING OF THE PROFESSIONAL STANDARDS COUNCIL 2022-23 ANNUAL REPORT

Further to previous advice provided by letter on 9 October 2023, I wish to advise that the 2022-23
Annual Report of the Professional Standards Council is unable to be tabled before Parliament by the
later date of 7 November 2023, as previously advised.

I have recently been advised that the audited financial statements for the Professional Standards
Council will not be ready to allow tabling by 7 November 2023 as anticipated.

In accordance with section 65 of the Financial Management Act 2006, I give notice that the 2022-23
Annual Report of the Professional Standards Council is anticipated to be tabled in both Houses of
Parliament by 30 November 2023.

Hon. John Quigley MLA
ATTORNEY GENERAL; MINISTER FOR ELECTORAL AFFAIRS
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